
From: Natalie Barresi <cbarres1@tampabay.rr.com> 
Date: November 4, 2017 at 1:09:11 PM EDT 
To: <nancy.muller@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Low Income housing 

Hi Nancy, I have been a Realtor since 1986. In this time I have seen many hard working people leave 
Florida, because housing is not affordable for them. This list includes computer techs, artists, many 
people related to the building trades including builders, nurses, etc. After being priced out of housing 
they migrated to Georgia, Tennessee, North  and South Carolina, and Texas where there is affordable 
housing. There is a Florida fund for housing(would love to see it audited!); this could be used to help 
follow the trend of SMALL HOUSES. If land was purchased out of this fund Florida workers could have 
ownership of a small house. Has this option been explored? Thank you. 
Natalie Horner Barresi 
Realty Executives Suncoast  
  
  727-786-1299/641-3042  
 Fax 727-787-1299 
 " Experience Counts" 
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